
Cify of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

Date: August 10,2012 

TO : State Legislative Committee 

From: Patrick H. West, City Manager 

Subject: Support for AB 1500 and AB 1501 (Perez): Middle Class Scholarship Act 

Attached for your information is a letter of support for AB 1500 and AB 1501 
(Perez). The Long Beach City Council voted on August 7, 2012 to support these 
two bills that would establish and fund the Middle Class Scholarship Program. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Tom Modica, Director of 
Government Affairs and Strategic lnitiatives at 8-5091. 

cc: Mayor and Members of the City Council 
Suzanne Frick, Assistant City Manager 
Reginald Harrison, Deputy City Manager 
Tom Modica, Director of Government Affairs and Strategic Initiatives 
Jyl Marden, Assistant to the City Manager 
Mike Arnold and Associates 




